Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee

June 4, 2014 |

7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall '

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Bob
Woodill, Brendan Sullivan, BrendanReeupere-(alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting
was held in the Planning Office.

Bills
Capone Brothers $22,028.08
Horsley Witten $2,574.80

Town of Norwell Police Detail $166.32
Member Cafferty moved to approve the bills. The motion was approved 7-0.

Contractor Selection

The low bidder for Phase 2A was G. Lopes Construction with a base bid of $586,640 and
add/alt $141,425. References were checked and a recommendation letter issued by
Horsley Witten. The committee wants to approve only the base bid at this time and will
entertain the add/alt if the work completed on the first section is satisfactory. Lopes was
the low bidder on both the base and add/alt portions.

Member Cafferty moved to award the contract to G.Lopes. The motion was approved 7-0.

Town Center Path

Forest Street

Phase 2B: The committee wants to ask Horsley Witten to provide an estimate for and
extension of the pathway from Miller Woods to Gaffield Park. With the low bid that
came in from G. Lopes and the $400,000 from CPC there may be enough funds already
secured to get to Gaffield Park. The funding articles would allow for this construction to
occur.

Member Kelliher moved to adjourn at 8:15. The mofion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.
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